
Dear Mr. Cappelluti, 

I would like to sincerely thank you for providing a scholarship that 

allows me to further my studies at Wake Forest University. I am a 

Mathematical Statistics major with Music and German minors. I 

hope to continue my studies in graduate school next year. The 

Cappelluti Memoria! Fund has enabled me to pursue academic 

interests that I am truly passionate about. Participating in music 

ensembles has been an integra! part of my time at Wake Forest, 

and this scholarship has allowed me to continue doing so. 

Additionally, I participate in Kappa Kappa Psi, the band service 

fratemity. Your support has opened the door for numerous 

possibilities for me. I am so grateful for the experiences I have had 

at Wake Forest, and I look forward to many more. Thank you, 

again, for investing in my education, I am truly grateful. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Flowers 


